
Notice issued August 9th, 2022 

TOWN OF WASAGA BEACH 
PRIDHAM PARK PEDESTRIAN BRIDGE REPLACEMENT 

CONTRACT No. PW2022-14 

 
NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION 

 
Please be advised that the contract for the construction of the Pridham Park Pedestrian 
Bridge Replacement is scheduled to begin shortly. Ferdom Construction has been 
awarded the Contract to complete the work, and the site is north of Pridham Court, east 
of Club Court as shown below. 

 

The works will include replacement of the existing pedestrian bridge, helical pile 
installation, new abutments, sedimentation and erosion control measures, and site 
restoration. Tree clearing has already been completed ahead of the nesting period as 
per the Migratory Bird Regulation. It is anticipated that the Contractor will begin 
mobilizing onsite the 2nd week of August and will be substantially complete by the end of 
September 2022. As you may expect there will some disruption to traffic during the 
construction, however every effort will be made to keep this to a minimum.   
 
We ask residents that are parking in the area to utilize the disk golf course to park in the 
area around the entrance and path at Morgan Road to avoid unnecessary wait times at 
Pridham Court during construction activities. 
 
If you have any specific questions or concerns relating to the Pridham Park Pedestrian 
Bridge Replacement project during construction, please contact the following: 
 
Steve Empey, C.Tech, rcji 
Contract Administrator 
Ainley Group 
550 Welham Road 
Barrie, ON 
L4N 8Z7 
 
Phone: (705) 726-3371, Ext. 241 
steve.empey@ainleygroup.com 
 

Jonathan Uylenbroek, C.E.T., CAN-CISEC 
Project Coordinator 
Town of Wasaga Beach 
30 Lewis Street 
Wasaga Beach, ON 
L9Z 1A1 
 
Phone: (705) 429-2540, Ext. 2342 
projects@wasagabeach.com 
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